
Hello 

My name is Mrs Smith and I will be your new teacher when you start Carlton Primary School in 

September.   

Here is a picture of me disguised as the Gingerbread man with Mrs Bramley (the fox) and Mrs 

Chiverton (the little old lady) on book day. 

                                      

I can’t wait to meet you and go on lots of exciting adventures making new friends and learning new 

things.  

Here are a few pictures of things you might like to do in school. 

              

I am looking forward to meeting you soon.  If you would like to learn more about your new school 

please go on our school and class Twitter pages or our class Lockdown blog. 

https://2020eagles-carlton.blogspot.com  

CarltonAlps @AlpsCarlton 

Carlton Primary @CarltonPS_SET 

From Mrs Smith 

https://2020eagles-carlton.blogspot.com/

